De tekst is ook geakkoord door BuZa en Defensie, dus hij kan namens NL en NLRC ingediend worden.

The Netherlands and the Netherlands Red Cross commenced talks on the possible creation of a national platform on the implementation of international humanitarian law in early 2020. In June of the same year the formal launch of the Netherlands IHL Platform followed.
The Platform is structured as a trialogue, with representatives from the Ministry of Defence, the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and the Netherlands Red Cross. The members form a standing committee. Depending on the agenda, other authorities may be invited to provide interventions and participate in discussions on relevant topics. The Platform meets every four months and has a rotating chair. The secretariat of the Platform has been assigned to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs.

